October 2021
To the Amador County Redistricting Committee:

| am writing on behalf of the City Council of Amador City to recommend that as a result of the
redistricting process, Amador City be included in District 4.

Notwithstanding the respect we have for the people and supervisor of District 2, we feel that Amador
City’s interests are more in line with those of Sutter Creek. We already share a sewer system and fire
department; our main streets, Old Highway 49, are virtually contiguous. Culturally, Amador City and
Sutter Creek offer similar options, differing mostly in scale, such as dining, wine tasting, art, music,
historic aesthetic, and community-based events. In addition, we understand that District 2 has
experience significant population growth and will likely need to make some border changes as a result.

In addition, blocks 2030 and 2046, directly west of Old Highway 49 and now part of District 5, and block
1032, directly east of Old Highway 40 and now part of District 2, are between Amador City and Sutter

Creek. Adding these to District 4, along with Amador City, would make Amador City and Sutter Creek
contiguous.

Sincerely,

Anne Kel-Artinian

/

Mayor, Amador City

Kelartinian.anne@gmail.com



